
Parliament of Sint Maarten

Staten van Sint Maarten

To the Minister of Public Housing, Spatial Planning, Environment and Infrastructure
Mr. Egbert J. Doran
Government Administration Building
Philipsburg

UV/253/2020-2021

Philipsburg, May 25, 2021

Re: Questions from MP C.A. Buncamper regarding removal of vendors alongside Walter Nisbeth road

Hon. Minister Doran,

Herewith I submit to you questions posed by Member of Parliament, Mr. C.A. 
Buncamper, according to article 62 of the Constitution and Article 69 of the Rules of 
Order of the Parliament of Sint Maarten.

The letter is self-explanatory.

President of Parliament
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